Fourth of July Celebration

Don't forget to stop in and check out all
the 4th of July festivities in Towanda
beginning July 3rd with the Spaghetti
Dinner. Boy Scouts are collecting
canned goods for Clare House so take a
long a can or two! Desserts, wrapped for
individual servings, can be delivered to
the Community Building or to Vicky
Hogan by 5:00 p.m. July 3rd! Show your

local patriotic spirit and participate!

B

A Note From Our Water Chairman
You may have noticed 2 lights mounted on
the south side of the water tower. Our
water system has 2 power lines. It is also
possible to lose power to the well but not
to the tower or subdivision (what happened

a couple of months ago when the well went

dry!). If you should notice that_both lights

are either on or off or the red one is on, please

call Tim Mogill ar 728-2048 immediately.

Library News

*Indian Creek Resident Helen Mogill is maintaining the website
for our library. Please take a moment and check out this great
site! www.frontiernet.net/~tdl/towandalib.htm

*Children may still register for the 2002 Summer Reading
Program that continues through July 17. If you read 3 hours a
week you will receive tokens to buy geology-related prizes from
the library store and you can receive a new paperback book
thanks to local organizations' donations! Reading Rocks!
*Thanks to the 4-H Busy Bees for all the help they provided the
library during library cleanup days in May! They pruned, mulched,
and planted around the library.

*Towanda District Library patrons can once again march in the
July 4¢h parade. Be at the library 30 minutes before parade time!
*The library has DVDs that may be checked out now! Donations
are welcome.

*The library will host a Red Cross Babysitting Clinic for boys and
girls 11 years and older on Thursday, July 18 from 9-5.
Registration is required. The cost is $25.00

*Volunteers are needed for computer technical assistance./ o

Contact Mary Williams at 728-2176.

MediaCom Update
I have contacted the person I was instructed
to contact in regard to the interest level in
MediaCom services to Indian Creek. I have
told him he may send flyers to me or give
me necessary information for residents with
questions or a desire to begin service. 1have
not had further correspondence since then.
I will pass along any information I may
receive. Thanks to all residents who called
and stated their desire or lack of desire
for this digital television service! If you
wish to contact MediaCom yourself, the
telephone number is 1-800-874-2924.

| club, if you are interested in being a part of this group, contact

Reminders and Short Notes
*Don't forget the Mason children's Growing Up Gardens for your
fresh flower needs! 7 Fox Creek Road or 728-8008.

*Although I have received no information this month on the garden

Kay Liebenow, Helen Mogill or Marta Mason.
*I have just received word that Tom Smith, 19 Fox Creek Road,
has just suddenly lost his father. Our sympathy, prayers, and
offers of assistance go out to Tom, his wife, Therese and their
family.

*Gleasons' home is still on the market. If you have friends, family
or co-workers who might be interested, send them Bﬂlréﬁd Carol's
way! Gleasons reside at 3 Bent Tree Lane and have an
extraordinary home!

*Don't forget all the July 4th activities in Towanda. Spaghetti
Supper is July 3rd, flea market, fun, games, refreshments and
fireworks are July 4th. Check it out! :
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